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Department of Communication majors – Professional & Technical 
Communication and Advertising & Public Relations – are eligible to apply 
for the College of Liberal Arts Student Travel Fund. The fund assists 
students in meeting the cost of travel abroad for educational purposes such 
as a study abroad program and similar academic projects. 
 
Contact Associate Dean Larry Winnie (lhwgla@rit.edu) for application 
forms and a brief description of the fund. The deadline for applications is 11 
November 2005. 


